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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you know First Holy Communion is due to take place on Saturday 10th October 

2020. 

 

Following a meeting between the Principals, class teachers of both schools and Fr. 

Bobby the following are some guidelines: 

 

 

 Boys First Holy Communion will take place at 11am 

 

 

 Girls First Holy Communion will take place at 1pm 

 

 First Holy Communion children will sit together. 

 

 Parents/Guardians and siblings of First Holy Communion children are 

allowed to attend the ceremony. Each family will have a designated pew 

which will be decided by a draw. 

 

 There will be no professional photographer present so you will need to 

organise this yourselves if you require same. 

 

 Instrumental music will be provided by both schools. 

 

 First Penance will take place during school time – 
 

- Boys on 30/9/20 
 

- Girls on 1/10/20 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin     Eilis Hennessy 
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